
 

 
  

  
 

 

 
 

   
 

  
  

  
   

 

 
   

 
   

   
 

  
  

  
 

 

   
 

  
  

   
   

 

From: Valdez, Glenda A <gvaldez@nsf.gov> 
Date: Wed, Mar 25, 2020 at 10:54 AM 



 

 
 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have scheduled webinars to answer your questions. 

If you have any questions about the issues discussed above, we invite you to join us for one of two planned information 
webinars we will host at 2:00 P.M. EST on Friday March 27 and Tuesday March 31. Connection details are below. 
March 27, 2020;  02:00 PM Eastern Daylight Time (US and Canada) 

Join ZoomGov Meeting 
https://nsf.zoomgov.com/j/1610958611?pwd=aWhRbmI2cWpzZkVYeitnUWNsOXdldz09 
Meeting ID: 161 095 8611 
Password: 024939 

March 31, 2020; 02:00 PM Eastern Daylight Time (US and Canada) 
Join ZoomGov Meeting 
https://nsf.zoomgov.com/j/1612318876?pwd=bmJpVE9ET0V2L1NKNmtTVnQ2OHQwQT09 
Meeting ID: 161 231 8876 
Password: 019001 

You can also send email inquiries to S-STEM-ext@nsf.gov 

The S-STEM Team 

National Science Foundation 

Directorate for Education and Human Resources (EHR) 

Division of Undergraduate Education (DUE) 

2415 Eisenhower Avenue, Alexandria, VA 22314 
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